
Dear Honourable Minister Jonathan Wilkinson,

Montem resources should not get a penny from the federal Clean Fuels Fund as their actions are completely inconsistent
with the goals of the fund.

To be considered at all for federal assistance Montem must commit to get out of the coal mining business. It must
surrender all of its coal mining leases in southern Alberta and withdraw the Tent Mine Redevelopment Project from the
just started federal impact assessment process. They have not.
 

I have great optimism for the future of energy in Alberta and Canada as your government moves to advance cleaner
energy sources. I respect the work you are doing in this regard.
The sooner we shut the door on the likes of Montem, the better.
 

Sincerely,
Paul Long
Creative Director 
PL&Partners


